
 
 

👮‍♂️ Ward Update – October 2025 

North Portslade 

Hi everyone           

I hope you're all doing well. 

As I was away for most of September, but I’m back now and keen to share some updates and plans 
moving forward. 

 

🔍 Community Safety 

We've had some positive news recently: there's been a noticeable reduction in anti-social behaviour 
in North Portslade. Fewer calls to the police have been made, which is great to see. 

That said, please don’t hesitate to report any concerns by calling 101. I’m always happy to follow up 
and support any actions needed to keep our community safe. 

On the other hand, we've seen a rise in neighbour disputes, ranging from noise complaints to more 
serious concerns such as suspected drug use. While many of these issues are supported by Brighton 
& Hove City Council, I’m available to assist, particularly where there may be criminal behaviour 
involved. 

 

🚶 Ward Presence & Engagement 

With summer behind us, I’m looking forward to spending more time in the ward. Although I often 
get called across Brighton & Hove, I’m aiming to attend more local events and visit businesses in 
North Portslade. 

I’ve continued regular patrols in local hotspots, so hopefully, you’ve seen me out and about. Feel 

free to stop for a chat—I always enjoy connecting with residents      . 



🎯 Current Ward Priorities 

1.    Police Engagement & Communication 

2.     Drug Use & Dealing in North Portslade 

3.    Anti-Social Behaviour 

These remain my top focus areas, and I appreciate your support in tackling these issues together. 

📲 How to Report Concerns 

• Non-emergencies: Call 101 or report online via the Sussex Police website 

• Emergencies or crimes in progress: Call 999 immediately 

Thanks, as always, for your support in keeping North Portslade a safe and welcoming place to live 

                     

Take care, 

PCSO Cracknell 
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